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Foreword

Congratulations to  the Editor-in-Chief, Prof.S.Sridhar for having taken all the pains to organize the workshop, to edit and compile this lovely proceedings , full of knowledge, with the support of his teams and brought out the same in short span of time with FULL support from the Trust Members  of the college, who are encouraging such  quality work, what I understand. I wish the workshop a great success.

Dr.  Abdul Sattar, Griffith University, Australia

It gives me pleasure that RVCE is conducting a workshop on latest needed topics. The topics are really interesting  in tune with state of art technology. I wish the workshop  a great success.

Dr.Tai-hoon Kim, Hannam University, Korea

I understand that many industry professionals & Senior Professors have contributed good talks to appear in the proceedings of the workshop with huge response. The compilation task  to prepare the proceedings of the workshop is gigantic task, carefully done by the Editor-in-Chief, Prof.S.Sridhar. I wish the workshop a great success.
Prof..Yousif Asfour, Chair(IT), AUD, Dubai
I wish the workshop a grand success. Further the papers available in the proceedings will benefit the participating delegates / readers of this book / Libraries of Engineering colleges for further research work. 
Dr.Wegner, Berlin University, Germany


